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To whom it may concern, 

 

SB 1583 is important.   

 

One of he benefits of the group educational setting is to interact with others and have 

social experiences with others who may not be exactly like oneself, but even these 

interaction have limits.  Our modern society is diverse and transient and very 

interconnected.  Students should have experience to the lives, experiences, and 

histories of others through instructional materials.  This will enable them to not only 

understand other individuals they may encounter once they leave school but also 

better understand themselves.   

 

I support SB 1583. 

 

Thank you for your time 

Erica Chaney  


